
From: John Dibley 

Sent: 08 July 2015 20:26:10 

To: Jeni Jackson 
Subject: Pyrford planning application  

 

 

 

I write to object to the planned development at Pyrford. I entirely agree with the 

objections raised by the Pyrford neighbourhood forum about the proposed application 

now on 2 sites.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

John Dibley 

Robins 

Coldharbour road 

Pyrford  

Gu228sp 

 
 


